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Dear Planning,
 
Reasons for the reduction is heavily shading garden and oppressive.
 
Many thanks,
 
Jacob Cook
 
07445380604
 
Foxcotte Fencing LTD
Foxcotte Farm
Comberton Road
Barton
Cambridge
CB23 7BA
 
https://www.foxcottecambridge.com/treesurgery
 
 

 
From: Planning@greatercambridgeplanning.org <Planning@greatercambridgeplanning.org> 
Sent: Friday, January 26, 2024 12:16 PM
To: Trees@foxcottefencing.com
Subject: Application for Works to Trees Protected by a Tree Preservation Order - 2 Ashmead
Drive Hardwick Cambridgeshire (ref 24/0118/TTPO)
 
Dear Mr Cook

Please find correspondence from Greater Cambridge Shared Planning attached to
this email in relation to the following ap
plication for Works to Trees Protected by a Tree Preservation Order.

Site address: 2 Ashmead Drive Hardwick Cambridgeshire
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